

TAXI COUNCIL SOUTH AUSTRALIA Inc

Phone 8301 8400 Fax 8293 6300 admin@taxicouncilsa.com.au

"Promoting a Professional Taxi Industry"

Bulletin No: 492 Date: 11th October 2019

NEW TAXI DROP OFF AREA – ADELAIDE AIRPORT



Adelaide Airport Limited has advised that from 9.00am on Monday 21st October 2019, the taxi passenger drop off area will be re-located to a "taxi exclusive" zone on Atura Circuit. This is not a rank; it is for drop off only and once your passenger has left the taxi you must move to the layoff.

The map shown above, outlines the entry, the drop off area (in yellow) and the arrows pointing to the exit and to the existing taxi layoff now known as the Ground Transport Remote Hub (GTRH).

A three-car taxi rank with a \$3 Airport Service fee boom gate will also be opened for patrons of the Atura Hotel. Drivers can choose to wait on that rank for those customers but only if there is a space available.

Once your new drop off has opened, please do not use the existing general public drop off. The new drop off will prove to be a better option for taxis and for passengers as they will be able to enter the Terminal from that area.

Cheryle Conduit

Executive Officer Taxi Council SA